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1 Timothy 5:23 (No longer drink only water, but use a little wine for the sake of your stomach 
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Vision: 

At Toronto Catholic we transform the world 

through witness, faith, innovation and action. 

 

Mission: 

The Toronto Catholic District School Board is an 

inclusive learning community rooted in the love of 

Christ. We educate students to grow in grace and 

knowledge and to lead lives of faith, hope and 

charity. 
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A. EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 
 

Request from Trustee Bottoni for permission to waive the liquor policy to 

serve alcohol at an event to be held at Madonna Catholic High School on 

Friday, April 22, 2016. 
 

B.  BACKGROUND  
 

A request was received from Franco Spezzano, director of The Pirandello 

Theatre Society, a non for profit association, to waive the liquor policy to 

serve alcohol at a cultural event to be held Friday, April 22, 2016. 
 

C. PURPOSE 
 

A permit is requested to waive the liquor policy at this event. 
 

D. CONCLUSION 
 

This report is presented for the information of the Board. 

 

 


